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 Andrew & Birgit 

Guy

SUPPRT2015/4485/P 24/08/2015  14:10:02 Dear Sir/Madam,

Planning Application 2015/4485/P, Grove Lodge.

We have reviewed the revised planning application for works at the above address. We support the 

application for the following reasons : 

1) The applicants have sought to address the reasonable concerns raised by the neighbourhood over 

their initial application, by withdrawing their original plans and submitting a revised application. 

2) The new proposed development is appropriately reduced in scale.

3) The original Galsworthy extension is retained.

4) The view of the eastern façade of the property as seen from the top of Admirals walk is substantially 

unchanged.

4 Upper Terrace
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